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Industry Proposed Government Stimulus Package’s 

 

Tamawood confirms that the recent easing to Government restrictions created a positive effect 

on appointments and enquiries. In recent days appointments and enquiries were trending up to 

levels witnessed prior to the start of the Covid-19 pandemic. 

 

Unfortunately, the recent$40,000 - $50,000 home owner grant proposals from the Property 

Council and Master Builders Association, have caused a significant pause in the signing of new 

construction contracts and some customers have also indicated they may cancel their contracts 

if proposals are approved, in anticipation of receiving the grant.  
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